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Our goal was to walk the property boundaries using our plot map, topographic/aerial 

maps with approximate plot lines, compass and GPS. With Al's expert help we were able 

to follow the line from the east edge of the road, up and across the hill (there is no 

obvious changes in land use along any of the lines), to the northwest corner and down to 

the road. We took photographs and GPS readings as we went. The aerial/topo lines were 

corrected after the visit. 

 

We did not find any trash in the woods. The roadside area had a fair amount of trash 

(mostly bottles, cans, and raffle tickets). We were impressed again by what a long section 

of lovely woods are protected along this busy road. We do need to plan to pick up trash 

each year. 

 

(Note, this report was given orally to the RGT Board, but not written until June 2, 2004. 

MAW) 


